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DATE:  March 20, 2018 

TO: Subscribers 

SUGGESTED DISTRIBUTION: Commissioners, TA Directors, SNAP Directors, Staff 
Development Coordinators, Financial Directors, Adult 
Service Directors 
 

FROM:   Jeffrey Gaskell, Assistant Deputy Commissioner 
Employment and Income Support Programs 
 

SUBJECT:   Important Notification about April 2018 State Supplement Program Payments 

EFFECTIVE DATE:   Immediately 

CONTACT PERSON: NYS SSP Customer Support Center at 1-855-488-0541 

 
The purpose of this message is to inform local social services districts that the April 2018 State 
Supplement Program (SSP) direct deposit payments will be deposited on March 26, 2018.  
Those recipients who receive SSP benefits by paper check will receive checks on or before 
March 31, 2018.  
 
This payment schedule change is being made to accommodate State Fiscal System updates.  
This change does not affect the payment schedule for federally funded Supplemental Security 
Income (SSI) or any other benefits issued by the Social Security Administration.  
 
A complete schedule of SSP payment dates can be found at: http://otda.ny.gov/programs/ssp/.   

 
Questions about this change should be directed to the NYS SSP Customer Support Center at  
1-855-488-0541.  
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